
What a busy few weeks we have had this half 

term already! There has been some excellent 

work by all classes in readiness for Remembrance 

Sunday. A sample of work from each class is now 

proudly displayed in the boards as you walk 

through the gates. Please take time to look at 

these boards as they are one way of sharing top-

ics and work with all families. 

We have already started to prepare for the busy 

festive period by learning some new songs for the 

Christingle. School will maintain a normal timeta-

ble for as much as possible to ensure that your 

child(ren) continue to make academic progress. 

Mr Davies 

Belong     Believe     Become 

Parentpay 

Please can you ensure that any school/nursery lunches and  

breakfast club are all paid for in advance. 

No one should have a negative balance.  If you would like  a  

balance of your account or any assistance with parent pay Mrs 

Mathewson would be more than happy to help. 

 

 

Well Done to Nathan and  

Bryony who represented the 

school on Sunday by laying the 

wreath at the war memorial in the village. 

It was lovely to see some of the parents and 

children from school at the service. 

    Remembrance Service 

       16.11.18 PE Kits and Forest Schools 
Please can you ensure that your child has a PE Kit and a 
change of clothes for Forest Schools in school at all times.  
Now the weather is changing a pair of tracksuit bottoms or 
leggings and a change of socks would also be appropriate. 

Children in need 
Thank you to all of  you for taking part in 
the non-uniform day for Children in 
Need.  You raised an amazing £52.00. 
 
£50.00 means a specialist carer can visit 
and support a  
seriously ill child at home, improve her wellbeing and make 
her feel less isolated.  You should all be proud. 
 



PTA 

Bonus Ball  
was  
Number 53. 
 
There have been no winners so it’s a triple rollo-
ver—£76.00 to be won. 
 
There are still some numbers available.  If anyone 
would like to join please see  Mrs Mathewson. All 
monies should be given to the school office. 

Next week 
Mr Davies will be in school on 
Wednesday and Thursday next 
week.  

Future dates 

29th Nov—NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 

30th Nov—PCSO Ria Lockey —Internet Safety Talk 

14th Dec—NYCC Music service school visit 

14th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day 

14th Dec—Christmas Dinner Day 

14th Dec—Christmas Party  

14th Dec—Christmas Fair 2.00pm—4.00pm 

14th Dec—Children singing at Fair at 3.00pm 

19th Dec—Whole school pantomime trip 

20th Dec—Achievement Assembly at 3pm 

21st Dec—Christingle Service, 9.30am at Village Hall 

7th Jan—Staff Training Day 

8th Jan—School re-opens 8.45am 

 

 

 
Settrington Visit—School Council 
Mr Davies Visit to Shanghai—Everyone 

Cross Country 
The results are in you all did fantastic.  Taking part 
in such a large event with all Scarborough Schools. 
There positions in their respective races were: Fe-
licity 20th, Charleigh 33rd, Bryony 27th and John 
24th.  Well Done. 


